
DO PASS – SB 2231

Dear Chairwoman Larson and Members of  the Senate Judiciary Committee,

I am writing as a private resident of  North Dakota, requesting a Do Pass recommendation on Senate 
Bill 2231. This important legislation will help protect religious freedom in our state.

Please recommend a Do Pass on this bill.

Sincerely,

Rebekah Oliver


